
Christians of the Holy Land rely heavily 
on the help that comes to them during this 
special time of the year.
It is critical that we continue to support the Christians  living in the Holy Land. 
They are surrounded by a majority Jewish and Islamic population.  With your 
support, we ensure that Christians living there, along with future generations 
of Holy Land Christians, will have a place to live and thrive.

It is with the funds from the Good Friday Collection that Holy Land Franciscans 
provide presence, care and service to the Christian people living in the Holy 
Land.

You can help preserve important shrines critical in the history of the Christian 
Faith, support pastoral care to the Christian community, and provide for the 
poor through housing development and scholarship opportunities. 

You make a di�erence!

The Holy Land Franciscans are 
counting on your �nancial help 
to assist them in providing 
presence, care and service.

Please be generous! 
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